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Dear CDAS Members, Industry Partners and Commercial Divers, 

We wish to inform you that the Commercial Diving Association (Singapore) has been 
notified of a recent workplace incident involving a commercial diver in Singapore, who 
was rushed to the hospital for medical treatment. 

At this time, we are awaiting further details from the relevant authorities. Please note 
that the company involved is not a member of the Association. Nevertheless, CDAS 
stands ready to offer any assistance required by the authorities or industry 
stakeholders. 

This unfortunate incident serves as a stark reminder of the inherent risks in commercial 
diving. CDAS strongly urges all members, industry professionals and diving personnels 
to strictly adhere to all established safety regulations and operational guidelines during 
diving activities. 

Every life matters. Safe dives save lives. 

Let us all remain vigilant and committed to maintaining the highest safety standards in 
our industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr Shahril 
Chairman 
Commercial Diving Association (Singapore) 
  


